
 

Our	students	will	be	lifelong	learners	who	will	be	resilient,	compassionate,	self-sufficient	members	of	society.	
CCSD	will	provide	an	environment	that	empowers	every	student,	every	day	to	transfer	their	learning	to	life.	

May 15, 2022 
 

Dear Brian Templin, 

On behalf of Craig City School District, I want to thank the City of Craig for your generous donation of $1300 to support Project 
Graduation for the CHS graduates of 2022.  

CCSD fully recognizes it takes strong partnerships across our community to ensure our students are provided safe celebrations in 
recognition of their academic achievements.   

The City of Craig’s continued support of CCSD certainly lives into the adage that “it takes a village to raise a child.”   

Thank you for all you and the City of Craig do for Craig and our island community.  It is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent 
Email: creitan@craigschools.com 
 

Cc:   CCSD School Board   
Betty Hall, CHS Principal 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


